
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

1st July 2024 

RE. SEND review 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be phoning all parents/carers who have a pupil on our SEN database to review their targets. During 
this phone call the class teacher will talk to you about the progress of your child across the last term. 

Your class teacher will phone at the times below: 

Resource base: A separate letter has been sent 

Nursery: Monday 8th July between 9.30 – 11.00 

Reception: Monday 8th July between 9.30 – 11.30 

Year 1: Tuesday 9th July between 9.30 – 11.30 

Year 2: Wednesday 10th July between 1.00 – 3.00 

Year 3: Monday 8th July between 9.30 – 11.30 

Year 4: Wednesday 10th July between 9.30 – 11.30 

Year 5: Tuesday 9th July between 9.30 - 11.30 

Year 6: Wednesday 10th July between 1.30 – 3.30 

These phone calls will last for approximately 5 minutes if you wish to discuss your child’s progress further 
please let your class teacher know and an alternative date and time can be arranged. Please make sure 
that we have your most current phone number on our school system. If we do not get through at this time 
we will try once more after 3.45. 

We look forward to sharing the progress your child has made and to answer any questions that you may 
have. 

Yours faithfully, 
S. Syner 
Lead Practitioner for Inclusion 
 


